
 

 
Date: September 11, 2024 

 
 

 
 

Project: Update of Municipal Code of the Town of Lake Park 
RFP # 111-2024 
RFP # 112-2024 

 
 
The Town has rejected all responses received on August 21, 2024 for the 
two above referenced Requests for Proposals (RFPs). 
 
In accordance with the terms of the RFPs, and Section 2-248(3) of the 
Town Code, the Town has elected to reject all proposals.   The Town may 
choose to seek solicitation for the same subject matter in the 
future.   Should the Town elect to do so, the solicitation will again be 
posted on the Town website and DemandStar. 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Vivian Mendez, MMC 
Town Clerk 
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